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CFSVA AGM 
Report / October News Letter 2013 

Please find below some of the major activities that have occurred over the last twelve months. 

 

 Cleve Field days in conjunction with the SA Country Fire Service  

 Naracoorte Show 

 Mt Gambier Fire Parade 

 Naracoorte Christmas Parade 

 Fund raising BBQ Banner Naracoorte 

 Ash Wednesday Anniversary at Furner 

 Naracoorte Swap meet display 

 Lucindale Field days in conjunction with the SA Country Fire Service  

 Wood Raffle 

 Region 3 Field Day Murray Bridge 

 Wood Raffle 

 Paskeville Field Days in conjunction with the SA Country Fire Service  

 

Application for land to build a Museum in Smith Street Naracoorte 

 

 Meeting conducted on the 1st August 2013 with the Minister of Emergency Services Mr M O’Brien 

MP (G Nettleton, V Monterola and myself) in regard to the application. 

 

 We have received advise from the Minister that he will be in Naracoorte on Thursday the 10th of 

October when he will inspect the prospective site along with the appliances in the Museum. The 

Minister has indicted that he will further discuss the proposal with the Museum Sect, Treasure and 

myself at that time. 

 

Addition to the collection  

 

 A (replicate) of the pedal powered bike fire fighting pump has been completed and was displayed at the 

Paskeville Field days (photo attached)  

 Donation of the x 1974 Bedford Fire Appliance from the Rendelsham CFS Brigade.  

 

Future Events 

 

Fund raising and promotional event programmed, application has been forwarded to Australia All Over to 

conduct a Concert in Naracoorte, Naracoorte Show, Christmas Parade, BBQ, Pist and Broke and the Museum 

AGM. Please note that it has been agreed to delay the Museum AGM until after the Ministers visit when the 

outcome of his visit and any other options may be discussed.  
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